February 5, 2001

Mr. Trace L. Brecken

4487 Ingram St. 

Corpus Christi, TX 78409-8907

Dear Mr. Brecken

We have received the package you sent us in which your returned goods from a recent order you gave us.  Your refund check, plus return postage, will be mailed to you in a few days.

We are sorry, of course, that you did not find this merchandise personally satisfactory.  It is our goal to please all of our customer, and we are always disappointed if we fail. 

Please give us an opportunity to try again.  we stand behind our merchandise, and that is our guarantee of good service. 

Cordially yours

Mrs. Margaret Bredewig

Customer Service Department
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